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The National Propane Gas Association (NPGA) announces a newly established A�nity Program from P3 
Propane Safety. P3 o�ers a compliance documentation management system that includes Error Recognition 
Technology. The P3 Compliance System is a unique program that enables propane marketers to have safety 
inspection �les that are 100% accurate and free from clerical error or incorrect �eld documentation. 

Christine Hutcherson, Director, Member Services, NPGA, said, “The P3 Compliance System provides our 
members with the ability to electronically store, retrieve, and easily review important safety inspection data. 
Perhaps most importantly, the Error Recognition Technology means users can have safety inspection data 
that is 100% complete and accurate. This is good for our members and the industry at large.”

In addition, the P3 Compliance System provides users with all the elements needed to implement or 
upgrade their propane safety documentation including inspection forms, guidance (training) documents to 
facilitate consistency, and ongoing review of inspection data by in-house propane safety professionals, 
which can be done remotely through the cloud-based system. 

Eric Leskinen, Executive Vice President of P3 Propane Safety’s consulting service said, “The P3 Compliance 
System solves two of the biggest challenges that marketers face when striving for accurate and complete 
safety inspection records for each customer. First, having the capacity to review thousands of �eld 
inspections is a daunting, if not impossible, task. The system’s Error Recognition Technology does this 
automatically, making the task fast and e�cient. Secondly, this process provides for signi�cant 
improvements in training. We can identify errors by individual technicians and then customize training on a 
client-by-client basis, rather than a one-size-�ts-all approach.”

P3’s Duty to Warn Program has also been endorsed as part of the NPGA A�nity Program. Jerry Schimmel, 
Vice President of P3 Propane Safety, said, “What marketers like best about our process is that it is 
comprehensive, cost e�ective, and e�cient. We provide customized informative safety letters, the included 
PERC brochure, and a third-party certi�cate of completion for marketer records. As a result of our e�cient 
turn-key process, we have developed into the number one duty to warn service vendor in the industry, 
mailing over one million pieces for over 300 marketers in 2017.”
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